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October 6,2010
Pawel Zaboklicki
Secretary General
Union of the Baltic Cities
Waly Jagiellonskie 1
PL-80853 Gdansk
Poland
Dear Mr Zaboklicki,

On behalf of the City of Lahti I have a pleasure to invite the Executive Board of The Union of The Baltic Cities to hold the 60th Meeting of UBC Executive Board in Lahti, Finland on 11 March, 2011.

Since the City of Lahti has been a member of UBC for a long time we would be honoured to host the meeting for the first time here in Lahti. I am convinced that the City of Lahti can offer a nice and impressive atmosphere both for the meeting as well as for the leisure time.

If our invitation to organize the meeting here in Lahti is accepted

we are ready, as soon as possible, to discuss the practical arrangements, such as the meeting venue, accommodation and other arrangements as well as expenses.

We kindly ask you to confirm the suitability of the date or should you have any other suggestions.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us:

Development Director, Mr José Valanta (jose.valanta@lahti.fi)

Tel. + 358 3 814 2256

Director of Environmental Protection, Kari Porra (kari.porra@lahti.fi)

Tel. +358 3 814 3521
Looking forward to hearing from you soon.
Sincerely
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Jyrki Myllyvirta
Mayor 
                        Mayor, City of Lahti
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